Harnett County Plan Review Application for Mobile Food Units

Plans are reviewed using North Carolina’s “Rules Governing the Sanitation of Food Service
Establishments.”  15A  NCAC 18A  .2600. You may view these rules at
www.deh.enr.state.nc.us/chs/rules.htm or obtain a copy from our office at 307 West Cornelius
Harnett Boulevard. Lillington. NC 27546.

If you have questions, contact one of the following Food and Lodging staff listed below at 910-
893-7547:

Gale Greene, REHS Jamie Turlington, REHS
Environmental Health Specialist Environmental Health Specialist
Cindy Pierce, REHS Nikki Eason, REHS
Environmental Health Specialist Environmental Health Specialist

Plans must be submitted with the following supporting documentation:

Drawing to scale showing the placement of each piece of food service equipment
along with general plumbing, electrical, mechanical. and lighting drawings
A complete equipment list and corresponding manufacturer specification sheets

A proposed menu

A completed mobile food unit Plan Review Application
Commissary Agreement Form

$200 plan review fee
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